
 

 

 

 
 

Planning Board 
 

                                                           Town of Lebanon, Maine 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Proposed 4 Lot subdivision, “Wilder Acres” by Lisa Thompson to be located on 

Little River Road, Map R01 Lot 20-A.  

 

Public Hearing will be held Monday, August 29, 2022 from 6:00 pm to 6:15 pm  

at the Town Office, located at 15 Upper Guinea Road in the conference room. 
 

If you have any questions, or require special accommodations, do not hesitate to call or email 

the Land Use Clerk: 

 

Jenn Griffin 

planningbd@lebanonmaine.org 

(207) 457-6082  ext. 2111 

 

15 UPPER GUINEA ROAD 

LEBANON, MAINE  04027 

TEL: (207) 457-6082 x. 2111 

FAX: (207) 457-6067 

LebanonPB@LebanonMaine.org 
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